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     New equipment  

 

 

 Thanks to our regular donors 
we have been able to buy new gym 
equipment from South Africa, very 
much enjoyed by the children, as we 
need to educate body ánd mind. 
Now the children have the opportuni-
ty to do somersaults and work on 
their balance and jumps.              
 Furthermore we have        
received a first consignment of        
learning materials from Walvisbay 
where a Montessori supplier has 
opened shop. This is how we are 
building up our school!  

  

Presenting themes     

 Every term we decide on a number of themes to present to the chil-
dren, to build on their general knowledge and vocabulary and arouse their 
curiosity about the world around them. Some themes come back every 
year and are close to home such as talking about your body and senses 
and Namibia. Other themes take our learners a bit further. Last term we 
talked about fish, health workers, land & water and the solar system.   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

                    

        A clinic in the classroom                               Brushing teeth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                Toddlers busy colouring  

 

          Talking about Land & Water  

 

 

 

 

 

                              Looking at fish & Making fish  
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From the Editor 
Last week was the last of the winter-
term. We will be back for the last 
term of the year on August 31st.  

There is lots on our agenda. There 
will be a Fun Day in September,   
organised by our Parent Committee. 
The vegetable garden needs to be 
revived in a water-saving way. We 
hope for early rains, as Windhoek is 
running dry. There will be changes of 
staff and a new volunteer and we are 
busy taking in applications for 2017. 
It will be December before we know!                

  Want to know more?:  

  www.wakeupnamibia.com www.facebook.com/WakeupEarlyEducationCentre twitter.com/WakeupDaycare  
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Snack policy  

This year we decided 
to provide all snacks 
and lunch, as such 
promoting healthy 
eating at school and 
avoiding disparity, 
letting all children  
enjoy the same food. Some mothers  
are taking turns to help with the 
preparation and dishing out.   


